

THE WHITE HOUSE WASHINGTON

April 12, 2001

The Honorable Teresinka Pereira, Ph.D. Senator
International States Parliament
Post Office Box 352048
Toledo, Ohio 43635-2048

Dear Senator Pereira:

Thank you for letting me know your views and for your kind words. I appreciate learning what is on the minds of individual Americans across the country, and I value your input.

I am gratified to know that I can count on your support as we work to bring our Nation together and focus on so many issues of concern to Americans.

Sincerely,

George W. Bush